
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – 6TH SEPTEMBER 2022 
 

 
 
The meeting of the Planning Committee scheduled for Tuesday, 6th September 
2022 at 7.15pm has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the Committee will be held on 20th September 2022 at 7.15pm. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-
Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk 

 
26th August 2022 

 
 


